February 28, 2012

4886 Port Royal Road, Ste. 170

Spring Hill, TN 37174

To whom it may concern:

Paul Wagensomer was the general contractor for the build-out of the premises of our Little Caesars
restaurant in late 2011. We are extremely pleased with the experience of working with him and with
the results of his work.

We had a very small window of time for the construction and he completed by our targeted opening
date. His crews and subcontractors did quality work. His knowledge of codes and regulations enabled
fast passage of inspections. He coordinated the interaction of multiple teams so that work flowed
smoothly and there were no delays or issues with materials.

In addition, he provided us with advice and ideas for details that we believe will give us better service
from our facility and lower maintenance in the years to come. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Regards,
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Craig'Buck

Owner




